
 

 

 

 

 

 

        

      Notice of  

      Public    

      Hearing 
 

Cranston Historic District Commission (HDC) 
 

At a Public Hearing to be held on Thursday, August 15th, 2024 at 6:00PM, in the 3rd 

Floor Conference Room of City Hall, 869 Park Ave, the HDC will review an application 

for a Certificate of Appropriateness, as follows: 

 

Property: 271 Wilbur Avenue, AP 18/2, Lot 260; Applicant: Michael Landry;  

Contractor: Brothers Gutters 

Project Description: To install new six (6) inch half round copper gutters with three (3) 

inch smooth round downspouts; installed with brass rod, nut and bolt hangers to be 

tucked underneath the roof shingles. Pop outlets and end-caps will be soldered. 

 

Individuals requesting interpreter services for the hearing impaired must notify the City 

Clerk (461-1000, Ext. 3197) 72 hours in advance of the hearing. 

 

 

To be posted in the Thursday, August 8th, 2024 edition of the Cranston Herald. 


